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May 8, 2017 
 
 
Dear Men and Women of 1957, 
 
2017 BIG BASH REUNION Weekend is June 2-4 and includes our 60th Reunion. 

 
 
 
MOE BRAND, KEN GROSKOPF, DICK PETERSON and DON 
SIEFKER have registered and Jeananne and I will be there. 
 
I hope others will sign-up and join us for the 2017 BIG BASH 
WEEKEND! 
 
You can register online at: 
https://www.wabash.edu/ecommerce/bigbash.cfm  
 
Some of the scheduled highlights: 
 

>Friday, June 2nd 
    -Golf Outing 
    -Welcome Back Luncheon (all classes) 
    -Various Symposiums throughout the day 
    -Big Bash Banquet (all classes) – 5PM 
 
>Saturday, June 3rd 

           -Fun Run/Walk (2 or 4 miles) 
          -Chapel Sing….”Old Wabash”…11:00am sharp 

                 -Picnic Lunch (all classes) 
                                   -Class Photos…start right after lunch in the Fieldhouse 

                                             -Various Colloquiums throughout the day 
 
Thanks to the fifteen members and friends from our class who made contributions for the 4.19 Day of 
Giving. And, we thank DAVE ORR for his Matching Grant. 
 
Enjoy your summer, 
 
John B. Yanko 
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